From: Tamara Weaver

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Stop House Bill 2027
Date: Sunday, May 07, 2017 3:18:11 PM

Bend has planned for the South footbridge for many years to allow access from the East side to the West side of the
river. The West side has the majority of trails. This last minute attempt to block this by some new and unknown
group playing like they are a concerned environmental group reeks of the usual "not in my back yard" stance.

Please do not let the few who own large acreage home sites stop our planned bridge at the 11th hour.
Tamara Weaver

Bend Oregon
541-312-4535
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